1/9/25
Good morning Broad Street families,
     For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:​​​​​​​​
· Just a reminder that school will be closed on January 20th, in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.
· Just a reminder that students are not permitted to wear PJs or sleepwear to school.
· Our January breakfast/lunch menus are available on our district website. Please be sure to place your orders. Orders can be made daily, weekly or monthly. 
· Please note that due to our snow day, our last day of school is now June 13th. This day has been updated on our district calendar.
· 2024-25 yearbooks are now on sale!  Order Details: 
       Cost: Starts at $18.  You can add additional products which will                   increase the price.  
       Order Deadline: March 21, 2025. 
       How to Order: Follow the steps on the attached flyer. If you have any questions, please reach out to Crystal Fried at cfried@gtsdk8.us. 
· The Greenwich Township Education Association is excited to host a Yoga/Love Yourself Night on Wednesday, February 12th in the Broad Street School gym! Yoga will begin at 6pm. We will also have tables set up with exciting giveaways, healthy treats and a make and take sugar scrub! Please register by scanning the QR code on the flyer. We are limiting participation to 100 adults and students to ensure we have enough room. We're looking forward to seeing you for a relaxing night of yoga and self care! This event is possible through a PEP grant sponsored by the NJEA.
Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us) Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us)


